
Email from Anne L. Cooper, Esq., Register of Wills: 

 

In response to the Judicial Emergency Declaration, the Register of 
Wills’ Office is closed. We will continue to accept filings through the 
mail. Instructions for probating estates via videoconferencing are 
posted on our website. Due to limited staff, please only request 

probate via videoconference in cases of EMERGENCY. 

 

I may be contacted at acooper@co.lancaster.pa.us. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
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